March 3,1922.

Dear Dr. Hubble.

This will acknowledge the freceipt of your splendid presentation of the problems that are before us to solve in the field of the nebulae. I can not now take time to write a letter, but I wanted to send you a copy of Wright's letter on the nebular work. I believe you now have a copy of Prof. Barnard's letter. Am very busy but shall try soon to write you again. However, do not wait for a letter but let me have any further suggestions that may occur to you. By the way are you not going to Rome? I cannot go, and Lampland thinks he cannot go either. Wish you could go.

Very truly yours,